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Comments: Dear representative 

 

I am writing about the proposed rule changes allowing looser restrictions to one on cabins in the Alaska

wilderness.  I do not support such changes and prefer for wilderness to stay wild, for the creatures that call the

wild Home. We have done enough to alter their habitats and should work now to restore them, rather than to take

away from the wild lands. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit this comment.  Please do the right thing by the animals who dont have a

voice or any power.  You and the concerned public are their only protection.

 

Sincerely 

Bacc Alexander 


